
 

 

Year Group: 1 

Week beginning: 15.5.2017 

Next week we will be learning about:  

 Literacy: We will be reading the story ‘Where the Wild Things are’ and using this to create our own settings of fantasy worlds. 

 Maths: We will be solving multiplication problems and moving onto halving numbers. 

Please bring in a toy animal to look after as a pet at school for the week. This will link in with our learning for our topic 

‘Paws, Claws and Whiskers’. 

 

 


